
After working above and beyond for one to two years of multiple
meetings and city council sessions, and knocking door-to-door with
the community, the Pitt-Greenville Airport made a step towards
progress to have the property rezoned for construction. We are
committed to continue updating the community regarding the
advancement of the N24 property. 

Pitt-Greenville Airport is now
offering potable water in our
continuous efforts to make your
life more convenient.
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BIGGEST NEWS THIS MONTH

TENANT MEETING
NEW AMENITY SERVICE!

NORTH 24 DEVELOPMENT

MAY 22, 2025
6:00p.m.

Join us for food and
beverage in the

conference room to
share your feedback!

ASIAN-AMERICAN PACIFIC

ISLANDER (AAPI) MONTH

KATHERINE SUI FUN CHEUNG
FIRST FEMALE ASIAN-AMERICAN AVIATOR

Katherine Sui Fun Cheung was a well-
known stunt flier in the 1930s. Her heart
belonged to the sky and she boldly
challenged the societal norm for Asian
and Asian-American women to be quiet
and keeping the house in order, and
instead became a pilot. As if she was born
with wings, she flew solo after only twelve
hours of lessons. 

Cheung performed spiral dives, barrel rolls,
acrobatic loops, and more. She was
inducted into the Aviation Hall of Fame
and the Museum of Flying's International
Women in Aviation Pioneer Hall of Fame.
In China, she is known as “China’s Amelia
Earhart” and has a place in the Beijing Air
Force Aviation Museum. Amelia Earhart
herself also invited Cheung into her
Ninety-Nines club for women pilots. 

Teacher Appreciation Week

Thank you to all teachers of every industry. Your knowledge is
the foundation of what keeps the wheels of society turning.

Without you, everything would come to a halt.

MAY 5 - 9

DILLON’S AVIATION
FLIGHT SCHOOL BASED AT PGV

In honor of Teacher Appreciation Week, we’d
like to introduce Stuart Dillon, President of
Dillon’s Aviation Flight School, who has been
in the aviation industry for over forty years. He
is partnered with the Beaufort County
Community College Aviation Academy for
high school students in the district from ages
16 and older. Dillon not only has an extensive
history in the sky, but also on the ground with
maintenance ranging from  inspections and
oil changes to jet engine repairs. We are
honored to have him here at Pitt-Greenville
Airport, continuously building the next
generation of pilots.



Happy Mother’s Day!

“In light of our May Newsletter, we would like to honor our mothers and all the
mothers out there, whether past, current, or future... 

Happy Mother’s Day and thank you for becoming a mom. Personally, my mother
has done way more for me than I could ever ask for. From bathing and clothing
me when I was young to taking care of me when I was sick. My mother has been
one of, if not the greatest asset I could have in my life.

“Who is your greatest hero?” Many would answer this question with “Spider-Man”
or “Batman.” Me? I would say my very own mom. She is my greatest hero by far,
accomplishing the task of raising myself and four other siblings, with one of
them being special needs. Being a full-time mom and raising 5 children while
attending school online and working a part time job is no easy feat. Working and
going to school to give her family a better life, she has become a rock and my
motivation to continue to further my own education and work hard towards my
career. Seeing her determination and her ability to never waiver in the face of
adversity inspires me to better myself not just for my sake, but for the others
around me and my future family.”

ELLEN CHURCH

PIRATE NURSE 5K

WORLD’S FIRST STEWARDESS

ECU SCHOOL OF NURSING FUNDRAISER

Ellen Church graduated high school and
became a registered nurse in 1926. She
worked in the French Hospital in San
Francisco where she also took flying
lessons and earned a private pilot’s license. 

Church had a dream to fly as a career and
pursued the Boeing Air Transport Office.
Unfortunately, they only hired male pilots.

Church elevated her skills as a nurse to
convince them to hire her as a stewardess
for added safety. On May 15, 1930, Church
became the world’s first stewardess.

ECU’s Nurse 5K fundraiser was a great
success! Pitt-Greenville Airport was a
proud sponsor to contribute to the $20K
that was raised for a scholarship fund for
the School of Nursing.

ESTEBAN AVILA

ELIZABETH DUNCAN

AVIATION AMBASSADOR

AVIATION AMBASSADOR

MAY 11

“When I think of my Mom, I could say she’s my best friend, always supportive, and
the best mom in the world, but that would only graze the surface of what she
means to me. She has given up so much for me to be where I am today and
constantly is there for me. She never lets me down and is one of the most
supportive people I have known in my life. So many times, people have told me
how much my mom and I are alike, which is one of the biggest compliments I
could receive. I wish I could live up to half of what my mom is, but to be
compared to her is something that is truly special. Thank you, Mom, for being my
lifeline. Thank you for your undeniable support, bringing me up when I’m down,
and giving me the privilege to be your daughter. I love you more than you know!”

Nurse Appreciation Week
MAY 6 - 12

“In honor of both Mother’s Day and Nurse’s Appreciation Week, I’m thankful for
my mother, who is also a registered nurse. She is my rock, best friend, and the
wisest person I’ve ever known. 

Despite being a single parent working long night shift hours for my entire life,
she taught me morals, values, the love of God and His principles, and even
homeschooled me the majority of elementary school when she believed the
public school system put me at a disadvantage. She read Bible stories and fables
to me before bed, taught me how to read before pre-school, among a million
other things. She always supported my dreams to become an author and an
artist, and I pray one day I can support her at the same level, because she
deserves a life of peace and more.”

Insert Glenetta’s Story Here

TALIA WALL

GLENETTA SPRUILL

AVIATION AMBASSADOR

AVIATION AMBASSADOR



Congratulations to ECU Grads!

We will miss you!

ELIZABETH DUNCAN
AVIATION AMBASSADOR

We are proud of Elizabeth and
everyone else pursuing their
dreams. As you close this chapter,
we hope you soar to new heights
in the next one!

We wish you the best in all your
future endeavors!

Happy Birthday to

Everyone in May!

National Space Day

Cinco de Mayo

National Astronaut Day

Teacher Appreciation Week

Nurses Appreciation Week

Mother’s Day

THIS MONTH’S
HOLIDAYS

May 2

May 5

May 5

May 5-9

May 6-12

May 11

Join Our Newsletter!

Looking for More?

Visit us at www.flypgv.com


